Powertech (usAa) Inc.

RICHARD BLUBAUGH
Vice President — Health, Safety
& Environmental Resources

June 16, 2014

Office of Federal and State Materials and

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch

Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

ATTN: Ron Burrows, Project Manager

Re: License SUA-1600; Dewey-Burdock Project; Docket No. 40-9075; Clarification of License Condition
12.23 Regarding Submittal of SOPs; License Amendment Request

Dear Mr. Burrows:

This letter addresses License Condition 12.23. As discussed with you June 16, 2014, Powertech’s plans for the
period from July 2014 to July 2015, the initial year under License SUA-1600, do not include production operations
with the injection of lixiviant. Rather, Powertech will only undertake construction activities for the period July
2014 to July 2015, with production operations to occur and be accounted for in the subsequent financial assurance
period and estimated for July 2015 to July 2016. Powertech hereby requests that the requirements contained in
License Condition 12.23 be submitted concurrent with the submittal of the next financial assurance update in July
of 2015.

As required by License Condition 9.5, Powertech will submit at least 90 days of the license issuance a revised
restoration action plan and updated financial assurance estimate which include an estimate of surface reclamation

of construction activities during the period July 2014 to July 2015.

We look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience should you need further explanation in this
regard.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Blubaugh
Vice President-Health, Safety & Environmental Resources
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